Engineering Department
4690 Community Avenue

COLLIN COUNTY McKinney, Texi:i;esg(;(i

972-548-3733
www.collincountytx.gov

MEMO
Date: June 29, 2021
To: Commissioners Court
From: Clarence Daugherty, Director of Engineering
Subject: Recommendation to Extend Surveying Contract with Halff & Associates

Halff and Associates has performed well the tasks that we have assigned them the past year. We
recommend extending their contract.



